
Feb YTD

Calls For Service 2,215 4,660

Juvenile Complaints Investigated 26 54

Number of Adult Arrests 97 205

Number of Juvenile Arrests 3 4

Warrants Executed 44 84

Assault Investigations 2 6

Domestic Violence Investigations 71 153

Harassment Investigations 27 53

Orders of Protection Violated 5 15

Robbery Investigations 3 3

Sex Offense Investigations 3 7

Alarms Responded to 31 70

Burglary Investigations 2 6

Criminal Mischief Investigations 14 21

Larceny Investigations 30 63

Trespass Investigations 16 24

Drug Investigations 24 46

Fraud Investigations 14 28

Mental Health Problems Investigated 27 50

Missing Person Investigations 10 15

Overdose Investigations 9 18

Suicide Attempts Investigated 11 29

Animal Complaints Investigated 13 29

Landlord / Tenant Disputes 6 14

Neighbor Problems Investigated 16 42

Reports of Disorderly Conduct, Fights & Noise 59 136

Suspicious Activity Investigated 129 263

Motor Vehicle Accidents Investigated - Personal Injury 7 18

Motor Vehicle Accidents Investigated - Property Damage 66 123

Parking Complaints Investigated 19 50

Parking Tickets Issued 436 892

Traffic Stops Made 244 483

Traffic Tickets Issued 100 177

Hang-up Calls to 911 Requiring Police Response 14 41

Use of Force Incidents 15 38

Officers Injured On Duty 2 4

Prisoner Transports 39 81
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School Resource Officer Bennett showing some of his equipment to two young boys at Casey Park. 

 

 

The Detective Bureau was assigned 28 new cases and closed 27 previously assigned cases. Detectives made 

3 adult arrests, which included 5 felonies and 2 misdemeanors, and also executed 3 search warrants during 

the month. In addition, 2 warrant applications, consisting of 2 felonies and 7 misdemeanors, were filed. 3 

juveniles were petitioned to Cayuga County Family Court. The bureau had 104 open cases at the end of 

February. 

 

The Identification Bureau was assigned 65 new cases and a total of 193 items were received as 

evidence/property. Officers processed 88 photo memory cards during the month. Officers oversaw the state 

mandated reporting of 160 sex offenders residing in the City of Auburn which included 70 sex offender 

contacts. Officers sent 10 items out to the crime lab for further processing.  

 

The School Resource Officer program took part in 76 incidents in February, which required intervention by 

school officers. The incidents included criminal cases, fighting, bullying, property checks, and other 

disruptive behavior. SROs also attended various after school activities and sports games. 

 

The Training and Planning Division coordinated 639 hours of training in February, where officers 

participated in a variety of training courses, including Anti-Bias training, Emergency Response Team 

training, Sniper training, Supervisor Leadership, and field training for our newest recruits, Officer Jensen and 

Officer Major. 

 

In February, we celebrated SRO Appreciation Day, honoring our School Resource Officers and Special 

Patrol Officers who play an invaluable role to our students, teachers and parents. SRO Officer Bennett gave a 

presentation to Auburn High School students regarding police recruitment, which entailed the process of 

applying, and meeting requirements, to become a police officer. Chief Slayton participated in a Law 

Enforcement Roundtable in Victor, NY, to discuss various public safety challenges including recruitment 

challenges, discovery mandates and bail reform. 




